BBALTIMORE

DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

MEMORANDUM
TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary
W A
FROM: Brenda McKenzie, President and CEQO
DATE: April 29, 2014

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 14-0347
Urban Renewal — Washington Village — Amendment

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) supports City Council Bill 14-0347 —
Urban Renewal — Washington Village — Amendment . 1f passed, the Bill will allow the
Washington Village Urban Renewal Plan to be amended and modify the responsibilities of the
Commercial District Review Panel to reflect the change of zoning of a property located at 859
Washington Boulevard. A zoning change has been requested by the owners of the property to
allow for additional cultural activities at the Mobtown Ballroom.

BDC has reviewed this ordinance and respectfully request that Bill No. 14-0347 is given
favorable consideration by the City Council.

ge: Kaliope Parthemos
Angela Gibson
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